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U.S. National Arabian & Half-Arabian Championship Horse 
Show Makes It's Return to Tulsa 

(1-October-14 – AURORA, CO) – Returning to Tulsa, Okla., the U.S. National Arabian and Half-Arabian 
Championship Horse Show is bringing the best Arabian horses in the industry right to Tulsa's doorstep. 
This prestigious event will offer Arabian, Half-Arabian and Anglo-Arabian horses and both their amateur 
and professional exhibitors the opportunity to compete in a variety of classes and divisions.  
 
The show is held from Friday, October 17 through Saturday, October 25 at Expo Square. As the Arabian 
Horse Association's (AHA) most prestigious North American championship in the Arabian show horse 
industry, this flagship event brings more than 1,700 horses and 1,800 exhibitors to the city of Tulsa. With 
most exhibitors lodging, eating and refueling within the Tulsa metro, the show's economic impact for 
the city comes close to $40 million.  
 
Exhibitors and horses participating in the show must have qualified at a local and regional level in order 
to compete. They each have earned their way to U.S. Nationals, competing for the honor of being 
crowned U.S. National Champion.  
 
Class sessions will begin each day at 8 AM, 1 PM and 7 PM respectively. The array of classes, include 
Halter, Native Costume, Western, Hunter, English and Saddleseat Pleasure, Driving, Reining, Working 
Cow, Trail and more! World class shopping, elaborate barn decorations and a once-in-a-lifetime 
opportunity to meet some Arabian horses up close and personally, awaits those who attend.  
 
The event is FREE and open to the public. More information about the horse show and related events 
can be found at www.arabianhorses.org/USN.  

http://www.arabianhorses.org/USN
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